
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

2020/21 REVIEWED INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP)  
AND  

DRAFT ANNUAL BUDGET 

 

A public notice is hereby given in terms of the Section 21(A) of the Local Government: 
Municipal Systems Act (Act No.32 of 2000) that the 2020/21 reviewed Integrated 
Development Plan (IDP) and Draft Annual Budget for MTREF has been tabled at the 
Mogale City Local Municipality Council meeting held on Thursday, 28 May 2020. 
 

Copies of the Integrated Development Plan (IDP) and Draft Annual Budget for MTREF 
are available for public inspection on the municipal website www.mogalecity.gov.za. 
All members of the public are invited to inspect the 2020/21 reviewed Integrated 
Development Plan (IDP) and Draft Annual Budget for MTREF for the 21-day Statutory 
Public Comment period from 29 May 2020 to 18 June 2020. 
 

ENQUIRIES: 

IDP - Mr. Tshepo Legodi on tshepo.legodi@mogalecity.gov.za.  

BUDGET – Mr. Tshepo Menyatso on tshepo.menyatso@mogalecity.gov.za 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Pringle Raedani 
The Municipal Manager 
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